





OG/242/2022 3rd July 2022

Chief Executive Officers

All Retail Banks Manama Kingdom of Bahrain

Dear Sir/Madam,

Arab International Cybersecurity Summit

The Central Bank of Bahrain ("CBB") is pleased to announce that the National Cyber Security Center ("NCSC") is hosting the "Arab International Cybersecurity Summit" under the patronage of HRH Prince Salman bin Hamad Al Khalifa, Crown Prince, Deputy Supreme Commander and Prime Minister. The summit will be held between the 6th and 8th of December 2022 at the new Exhibition World Bahrain Centre.

Given the high profile of this event and the importance of cybersecurity in the effective and smooth functioning of the economy and the financial sector, we urge all licensees to whom this circular is addressed to take an active part in the event and contribute in the form of delegate attendance and explore sponsorship opportunities.

For any enquiries, please contact Mr. M. Pradeepraj at his email: Pradeepraj@faalyat.com or Phone: 37188875.

Yours faithfully,

Rasheed M. Al-Maraj

Governor

cc: Bahrain Association of Banks